
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Regents Governance Committee 

FROM: Felicity O’Herron 
  
DATE:  December 18, 2024 

RE: Recommended Changes to Regent Article 6 
 
 
The Board of Regents Article 6 is up for scheduled review.  At this time, there are no 
recommended changes to Regent Article 6.   
 
Currently included in the Regent Article 6 is a definition of staff and definition of Staff 
Government.   
 
 


